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June 18th, 2010 

Kouso Communications, LLC 
21430 Kenyon Court 
Sterling, VA 20164 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
I, the undersigned, Suraz Ibrahim, owner of Kouso Communications, LLC want to inform USAC and all its 
affiliates, that Kouso Communications has ceased providing long distance services, effective date, APRIL 
24th, 2010.  All customers were asked to look for new long distance service providers for their services.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Suraz Ibrahim 
Owner 
703 944-8211 
 


